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Is there really a need for a Metropolitan Park District to support the Friends Of The 
Pool’s over $20 million dollar Methow Aquatics Complex??? 

 
http://nopooltaxes.com 

 

Methow Valley News 7/19/2023 issue had a “My Turn” letter and two other “Letters to the Editor” regarding the 

Methow Aquatics Complex and its funding mechanisms. 
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